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PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release – April 3, 2024 

NEWS RELEASE: Auto-Pedestrian Fatality 

FORT WORTH, Texas- The Fort Worth Police Department is investigating an auto-pedestrian 
fatality that took place in South Fort Worth. On April 3, 2024, at approximately 3:00 a.m., officers from 
the South Division responded to a distress call at the intersection of Crowley Rd. and Country Manor Rd., 
due to a call about a possible domestic disturbance. 
 
When officers arrived, they discovered a deceased male who had been struck by a vehicle while crossing 
the street. The Traffic Investigation Unit (TIU) detectives are investigating all leads. 
 
The Tarrant County Medical Examiner’s Office will identify the deceased once the next of kin has been 
notified. 
 
Investigators are asking anyone with video or other information about this incident to call the Fort Worth 
PD non-emergency line at 817-392-4222. Tipsters can remain anonymous by calling Crime Stoppers of 
Tarrant County at 817-469-8477. 
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